
Graduation Photo Day 
 

WEDNESDAY, APRIL 6th, 2022 
 

 

Regular classes will be cancelled this day.  

Graduation photos will be taken on this day at the designated times below. 

The photographer does not arrange for picture retakes, as the 

photographer usually takes about three or more poses for you to choose 

from.  

 

The Morning Class will begin @ 10:00 am and will commence in 5 minute 

intervals. 

The Afternoon Class will begin @ 11:00 am and will commence in 5 

minute intervals. 

 
Each sitting will only take a few minutes.  Please check in when you arrive and your 

photos will be taken in the order of arrival. 

   

The photographer usually has 3 sets of royal blue graduation gowns and caps for 

the photos.  Please have your child wear a white shirt or top, as part of the shirt 

will show in the neckline of the grad gown. If you do not want your child to wear 

the cap and gowns and would prefer the photo to be taken in their own clothing, 

please let the staff know.  

 

The photographer will take your child’s photo at the photo session and will return a 

digital proof selection approximately two weeks later for you to place your order.  

 

No money is required on the Photo Day.  

 

Please sign up on the Parent Boards if your child will be coming for 

Graduation/Regular Photos.  If your child missed the fall school photo session, she 

should be able to take a regular photo for you instead. 


